
 

 
 

 

Thursday 23rd April 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support of our partner organisations and local 
charities during lockdown when they are experiencing real difficulties in getting 
items to their clients.  

No. 4 The Crescent has been the drop off point for our LP Donate campaign and 
on Tuesday we dropped hygiene products to LaunchPad Reading as well as 
collected a fantastic stash of #NHSWash bags for Frimley Health! Thank you so 
much for your efforts in sewing these up for the safe handling of scrubs for our 
frontline workers. 

 

#NHSWashbags 

As the fight against Covid 19 continues in our hospitals, care homes and other 
healthcare settings, at LP we are committed to doing all we can to ease pressure 
on our NHS and frontline services.  

As a result, we want to continue to encourage sewers (novices included!) to make 
up wash bags for scrubs to be safely handled. A big shout out to our amazing 
students who made these in recent days and have already dropped theirs off to 
No.4. We are so proud of you - you really are demonstrating what it means to be a 
Leightonian. A round of applause too goes to Mair, our teacher of Maths and 
crafty textiler who made 21 gloriously colourful bags in a couple of days!  

Here is a tutorial to help get you started: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=17zjje-TN1A 

Please remember to wash yours at 60* and place them in a bag with the date of 
drop off on it so we can safely hand these over to Frimley Health. 

Finally - thank you LP, you are amazing. 
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